
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 

 
 
H&R Production Group, LLC 
7354 Central Industrial Park Drive 
Riviera Beach, FL.  33404-3426 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 H&R Production Group, LLC 
                                                                                 Channel 25, West Palm Beach, FL. 
                                                                                 File number BMPDTL-20100209ABH 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 56130 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  Our preliminary 
engineering review reveals a discrepancy with the towers overall height above ground 
level based on the ASRN number provided in the proposed construction permit 
(1020782) as follows: 
 
The overall height above ground level as indicated in the proposed construction permit 
is 155.0 meters 
 
Specified Search 

Registration Number like 1020782  

  
Registration 
Number  Status  

File 
Number  

Owner 
Name  Latitude/Longitude 

Structure 
City/State  

Overall 
Height Above 
Ground 
(AGL)  

1 
  

 1020782    Constructed 
  

 A0640879 
  

 American 
Towers, Inc. 
  

 26-47-59.7N  
080-04-31.7W   

 W. PALM 
BEACH, FL   

 153.0   

 

 
The difference in the tower height proposes a 2.0 meter tower height increase which will 
require approval and re-registration with the FAA. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
tower height issue within (30) days from the date of this letter. Amendments must be 
filed electronically. If not so amended, your application will be considered incomplete 
and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 


